
Delivering	first	class	prosthetic	care,	the	LPC	attracts	patients	from	across	the
UK	and	 from	around	the	world,	 receiving	referrals	 from	a	variety	of	sources
such	medico-legal,	self-funding	and	embassies	for	international	patients.

As	our	Senior	Private	Prosthetist,	you	will	be	 required	 to	deliver	 the	highest
standards	of	treatment	across	a	range	of	amputation	levels,	both	Upper	and
Lower	 extremity.	 Experience	 of	 working	 with	 high	 end	 componentry	 is
essential	to	meet	the	needs	and	expectations	of	the	private	caseload.

The	 role	 will	 require	 flexibility	 from	 the	 successful	 applicant	 in	 order	 to
constantly	 ensure	 the	 needs	 of	 the	 patients	 and	 the	 service	 are	 met	 and
exceeded.
Growing	the	reputation	of	the	service	through	positive	patient	experience	is	a
key	responsibility	of	the	senior	Prosthetist	role.
	
This	 is	 a	 demanding	 position,	 working	 in	 a	 fast-paced	 environment	 so
applicants	 need	 to	 be	 commercial,	 proactive,	 and	 have	 excellent	 problem
solving	and	communication	skills.

In	addition	to	this	you’ll	also	need	to:	(this	list	is	not	exhaustive)
Cast	 and	 rectify	 models	 in	 a	 timely	 fashion	 using	 both	 traditional
methods	and	CADCAM	where	appropriate.
Maintain	excellent	knowledge	of	most	appropriate	components
Work	 as	 part	 of	 a	 multi-disciplinary	 team	 to	 ensure	 the	 most
appropriate	and	effective	treatment	for	patients.
Identify,	in	conjunction	with	the	Clinical	Director,	Business	Manager	and
other	 prosthetic	 staff,	 service	 developments	 and/or	 improvements	 to
ensure	first	class	care	at	every	contact.

Excellent	 communication	 skills	 are	 essential	 as	 you	 will	 be	 expected	 to
develop	strong	working	relationships	with	the	team,	the	patients,	and	bring	in
business.	 The	 successful	 candidate	 will	 not	 only	 be	 clinically,	 but	 also
commercially	 aware,	 demonstrating	 the	 ability	 to	 balance	 clinical	 and
business	 need.	 Responsibilities	 will	 also	 include	 networking	 with	 other
professionals	 and	 providing	 in-house	 training	 presentations	 to	 raise
awareness	of	our	skills	and	services.

In	 return,	 Steeper	will	 provide	an	extremely	 competitive	 salary	package	 for
the	right	applicant.	

For	 more	 information	 or	 informal	 discussion,	 please	 contact
belinda.smart@thelondonprosthetics.com
	
Applicants	must	be	HCPC	registered	and	preferably	members	of	BAPO.

Closing	date	–	10th	June	2022
	

This	 role	 is	 ideal	 for	a	motivated	and	ambitious	clinician	with	experience	of
managing	 a	 clinical	 team,	 or	 a	 clinician	 keen	 to	 take	 steps	 into	 a
management	position.	The	Prosthetic	Clinical	Manager	will	provide	day	to	day
management	of	the	clinical	team	at	the	RNOH.

Our	 service	 provides	 care	 to	 a	 large	 and	 diverse	 caseload	 of	 patients	 with
upper	 and	 lower	 extremity	 limb	 difference,	 both	 acquired	 and	 congenital.
RNOH	 is	 one	 of	 only	 5	 designated	 UK	 centres	 specialising	 in	 treatment	 of
sarcoma	and	there	is	a	referral	pathway	from	Great	Ormond	Street	Children's
hospital	which	all	leads	into	a	unique	case	mix	of	patients	attending	the	PRU.

The	Clinical	Manager	will	be	responsible	for	the	effective	and	efficient	running
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of	prosthetic	clinics	on	a	daily	basis,	being	highly	 involved	with	NHS	clinical
and	medical	staff,	while	managing	a	team	of	Prosthetists	and	managing	their
own	caseload	of	patients	 (including	 complex).	 The	 successful	 candidate	will
therefore	need	to	be	organised,	hardworking	and	extremely	passionate	about
what	they	do.

Steeper	provide	a	dynamic	working	environment	where	we	support	frontline
staff	 to	 implement	 improvements	so	 that	we	can	 realise	our	vision	of	being
world	leaders	in	prosthetic	rehabilitation.	We	aim	to	provide	the	best	patient
care	 and	 staff	 experience	 alongside	 delivering	 world	 leading	 research,	 a
strong	 foundation	 of	 education	 and	 high	 quality	 training	 and	 career
progression.

If	you	would	like	to	work	with	the	largest	group	of	Prosthetists	and	Orthotists
in	 the	 country,	 then	 please	 apply	 by	 sending	 your	 CV	 to
hr@steepergroup.com.	 For	 further	 information	 on	 these	 exciting	 positions
please	 visit	 our	 website	 	 ,or	 contact	 Ian	 Rodger	 (Director	 of	 Prosthetic
Services)	ian.rodger@steepergroup.com	or	call	07525265604.

Applicants	must	be	HCPC	registered	and	preferably	members	of	BAPO

Closing	date	–	10th	June	2022
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